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Attention ALL Coaches!

In an effort to educate our parents and athletes about NCAA Eligibility, Athletic scholarships and the college recruiting process, I have agreed to allow all families in our school district to participate in a FREE one-hour LIVE In-Home Recruiting Webinar entitled “Guiding the College-Bound Athlete” conducted by Recruiting expert Rick Wire of Dynamite Sports on
Sunday, October 21, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. est.

I am asking for your help in making sure that all of your parents and athletes are aware of this INFORMATIVE event and encourage them to attend from their home computer/laptop.  Every athlete that is considering playing college sports should participate along with their parents.  This Webinar will help our parents to become more knowledgeable and REALISTIC about athletic scholarships and the recruiting process.  I am also encouraging 8th grade middle school families to participate so they can learn that NOW is the time to prepare for playing sports in college.  
Our parents will learn how to create a “Blueprint for Success” to help their student-athletes achieve their ACADEMIC & ATHLETIC goals for college, whatever they may be.
They will also learn how to find the right college and where to look for financial aid, Athletic Scholarships, and Grants.  Our athletes will learn what it takes mentally, physically and academically to be a college athlete today! 

1. Please email the attached “Flyer” to your families if possible and also print out copies to distribute to your athletes & parents in person.  

To participate in the Webinar, our families MUST first “Pre-register” anytime leading up to the event by going to www.dynamitesports.com and fill out the “Registration form” to receive their login instructions.

I am also encouraging our middle school and high school coaches to participate.
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Thank you in advance for your help and support in making this a well-participated event.  

Regards, 
AD

